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We live in a semi-arid climate wherein water conservation should be mandatory
even during wet years. Yet your housing figures don't appear to have factored in
the prospect of ever increasing droughts. The extreme effects we endured during
previous dry spells will be overshadowed by even longer and more severe ones as
predicted by climatologists. Our very survival is linked to water and yet you
continue to encourage more population density. Why?
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